Teacher Education Coordinators

November 2013 Meeting 

Placements: 
We sent out 213 student teacher placements for Spring 14 last Friday, October 25, 2013. Already placed for Spring are the ADED and MAT fall practicum students. If we do not hear from the district by next Friday we will do a follow up to check status.

Trainings:   I am working with our presenters and the university calendar to set up trainings in Child Safety and Alice There will likely be 3-4 trainings in each.  We will have one Friday training date opportunity for each and the balance on Saturday.  More students seem to be taking the HED class as well so that is helping reduce the number of extra trainings we need to schedule. The verification form process is also working well for the most part. Encourage students not to take them at the last minute since they all know they are coming. 
I hope you and your family have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.  This is one of my favorite holidays as it gives us a chance to focus on all the good in our lives and all the good people we come into contact with each day. 

